
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About time for common sense, people (farmers, ranchers, and us, we the people) are doing just 

fine without the government interfering with us. We do not need to give our water to those in 

Southern California and not be allowed to have a say in how it is distributed. We also do not 

want people who are not from Northern California to tell us how to use the water.  

Please listen to US! Bonnie Mayer, Lodi CA 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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